
Wellness Center Fee Waived for Emeriti Faculty 

Mark Your  
Calendar for Fall 

Monday Night 

Dinners.   
Join us each 

month at 5:20 in 

the Emeriti 

Suite for  
“Meet & Greet”, 

dinner in Alumni 

Center. 
 

May 6 - 6pm 

OLLI @ OSU 
 

June 3 - 6pm 
OSU President 

Hargis 
 

July - no MND 
 

Aug - no MND 
 

Sept 9 - 6 pm (2nd 

Monday because 

of Labor Day) 
 

Oct 7— 6pm 
 

Nov 4—6pm 
 

Dec 2—6pm 

 

 

   Thank you to David Lewis 

for leaving the Emeriti Associa-

tion in such good shape.     
   Our assistance to the Alum-

ni Association and help at 

graduation are continuing, and 

our bond with the rest of the 

University is strong. 
   The technology group at-

tendance has been good,  the 

trip to Wichita to see the 

church basement ladies was 

sold out, attendance at the 

First Monday dinners has been 

good and the Investment Club 

added new members last year.       
   Thanks to the work of Zane 

Quibble, we have started a 

new interest group, Making the 

Most of Retirement, which will 

be partnering with the Stillwa-

ter Library.  This partnership 

with allow us to reach out to 

the community at large.  

    We started a 90 plus club 

so that members who are 90 

years old or older can attend 

the Monday night dinners free 

of charge.   
   Starting this summer, retir-

ees will not have to pay to use 

the Colvin or Wellness cen-

ters.  
    I am looking forward to an-

other good year for our   

association. 

Notes from the President, Dennis Bertholf 

Dr. Lee Bird, the Vice President for Student Affairs, 

has agreed to cover the membership fee for the 

Wellness Department (Colvin Rec  

Center and Seretean Wellness Center) for  
faculty and staff who have retired from OSU.  The 

membership will cover the 2013-2014  
academic year beginning Sunday, May 5th.  The cost 

of the program will be reviewed after one year and 

continued if possible.  The Division of Student Affairs does so in recognition of the 

hard work and sacrifice of our faculty and staff. 

Oklahoma State 

University 

Emeriti Association 

Conoco–Phillips 

Alumni Center, 

Emeriti Suite 102 

Stillwater, 
Oklahoma 74078 

 

Contact information 

 

405-744-5263 

 

emeriti@ 

okstate.edu 

 
www.emeriti. 

okstate.edu 

The OSU Emeriti  Association and the Stillwater Public Library are partnering to offer a 

new special interest group (SIG), “Making the Most of Retirement,” for retirees in the 

Stillwater community.  The group meets at 1:30 on the third Wednesday of each month 

in one of the meeting rooms at the Stillwater Public Library.  The free sessions last one 

hour and open to all retirees in the Stillwater community.  The goal of this SIG is to 

make a retirement experience more fulfilling and satisfying for the community’s retirees.   
 

April 17  1:30  Norman McNickle - Ways for seniors to avoid becoming victims of fraud.  Rm 313 
May 15  1:30   Kay Stewart and Pat Darlington - The new Oakwood Senior Community located in 
Stillwater, Rm 202 
June 19  1:30  Sissy Osteen - Avoiding identity theft, Rm 202 
July 17   1:30   Stacy Delano - Tips/techniques for undertaking a genealogy search Rm 202 

 
Contact SIG Chair Zane Quible, for more information 377-4435 or 

zane.quible@okstate.edu 

New Special Interest Group for Retirees 



Looking back on some MND presentations 

 

To begin the April MND, we celebrated birthdays of our 90 Plus members.  

What an honor have 16 of our own 

who have reached the age of 90 and 

more and 11 were able to attend.   
   To celebrate this year, the honorees 
were assigned a host to provide trans-

portation, served birthday cake, given 

personal cards and a beautiful Gerber 

Daisy to take home.  Also, the an-

nouncement was made that the hon-

orees are entitled to be the guest of 

the Association at ALL Monday Night 

Dinners in the future.  Their presence 

adds a spark to the evenings as we socialize and fellowship together. 

 
90+ members include:  Bob Hendrickson, Pauline Walters, Ladora Smith, 

Betty Lewis, Bill Taggert, Jean Shipman, Martha Fischer, Leroy Fischer, 

Thelma Burton, Clarence Cunningham, Martha Pass, Hugh Evans,  

Jackie Adair Anderson, Dave Sander, Leroy Howell, Fran Sorenson,  

Elizabeth Rogers and Leone List. 

2013 Emeriti Officers  
President:   

Dennis Bertholf 

President Elect:   

Pat Murphy 

VP-Activities:   

Joe & Janice Jadlow 

Secretary:   

Betty Rutledge 

Treasurer:   

Geneva Dugger 

Past President:  

David Lewis 

At Large:   
2013: John Baird, Vickie Stur-

geon, Jim Criswell 
2014: Ladd Hudgins, Sharon 

Nivens, Judy Lewis 
2015: Andrea Arquitt, Zane 

Quible, Clem Ward 

Admin Assistant: 

Adeana Sallee 

 
The OSU Emeriti Association is regis-
tered as a 501(c)(3 ) tax exempt or-

ganization with the IRS.  Donations to 
the Emeriti Association are tax de-

ductible. 

90 Plus Club 

Pictured:  President Dennis Bertholf, 90 + club 

member Fran Sorenson, Margaret Scott and 

90 Plus club organizer, Sharon Brown 

Carol Hedrick discusses performance with 

Sandy Barth, Apr. 2013 

Steve Jobs talks about OSU landscape 

plan with Joe Jadlow, Nov. 2012 

Stillwater High School Chorale, Dec. 

2012 

Christine Allison, Manufacturing Alliance, 

with Dennis Bertholf and Joe Jadlow, Feb. 

2013 

Vicki Rowe Berry, OSU Art Museum at 

the Postal Plaza, with Joe Jadlow, Mar. 

2013 

Matt Hull discusses Invest bonds 

Steven Perkins, The Southern Plains Wich-

ita: In & Out of European History, with Joe 

Jadlow, Oct. 2012 


